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 On 10-20-2011 at 0730 Nampa Police Officer responded to a report of a 

pedestrian that had just been struck by a vehicle on Lake Lowell. 

 The pedestrian, 15 year old female, was crossing from the north side of Lake 

Lowell to the south side of Lake Lowell at the intersection of State St.  She was using a 

marked crosswalk at the time of the crash.  

 West bound traffic was stopped allowing the pedestrian to cross Lake Lowell.  As 

the pedestrian reached the east bound lane of traffic she was struck by a vehicle being 

operated by an adult female.  There were two occupants, an adult female driver and a 

juvenile male passenger, in the vehicle at the time of the crash.   

 The injured pedestrian was treated by Canyon County Paramedics and Nampa 

Fire at the scene of the crash and then transported to a local hospital where she is in stable 

condition.   

The crash is still being investigated by the Nampa Police Traffic Unit.  No 

citations have been issued and no names are being released until the investigation is 

complete.   

The Nampa Police Department would like to remind everyone to drive slowly and 

be vigilant in watching for pedestrians.  In the early morning hours visibility is typically 

poor and there is usually heavy foot traffic around schools. Also pedestrians are reminded 

that people wearing dark clothing are hard to see. Always treat traffic as if they do not see 

you.  Make sure traffic is stopping before you cross a lane of travel.   
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